GROUP 2

Review of  “In-situ observations: operational systems and data management” by Sylvie Pouliquen.

Reviewers: E. Douglass, L. Pezzi, G. Broquet, C. Gnanaseelan, M. Gunduz

As a whole, the reviewers feel that the content of the paper is appropriate and the structure is good.  We feel that most of the paper is well-written and clear about the aspects of operational systems and data management.  We do have a few suggestions for clarification and improvement.

First, the abstract of the paper is very short and does not really give a good summary of the paper’s content.  It could be expanded.  It would also be useful to list, in the introduction, the different sections which make up the paper (Features of Operational Systems, Implementation Issues, Examples of Systems, Data Management).

In section 1.4, JCOMM is mentioned, without explanation of what it is or what it does.  It would be helpful if the role of this organization were more clearly defined.  

Section 2 might be clarified by separation into subsections as has been done with the other sections.  

In section 3, it might be useful to have a table summarizing the main points of the comparisons between the three example observing systems.  

In section 4 of the paper, “Data Management”, we felt that the introduction could be shortened by listing, but not describing, the three components of data management (architecture, quality control, and data format).

The first paragraph of section 4.1 also needs clarification, as to what is meant by distributed processing, centralized distribution and distribution (is the latter decentralized as opposed to centralized?), and what the main distinctions are.  At first glance, the two listed main architectures appear to be almost identical; if the main distinction is between centralized and decentralized distribution of the data after processing, then that is the point that should be emphasized in the list (if the list format is used).  

Finally, there should be a section for conclusions where the main points of the paper are summarized.

There were several minor issues that recurred throughout the paper that could be improved:

· Eliminate the use of “…” in favor of “.etc” or a more specific description of what is intended.

· Several references to figures are missing or incomplete.

· Some of the references listed in the bibliography are not used in the text.

· Acronyms should be specified the first time they are used, and should be in capital letters.

· The figures should be enlarged so that axes labels are legible.

· Minor grammatical corrections were noted on a copy of the paper which was given to the author.

In general, the paper was good, and with these minor revisions it should be suitable for publication with the summer school proceedings.

